
To Whom it May Concern,

This letter serves as an introduction to the financial and governing aspects of Blue Letter Bible. We hope 
your general questions regarding our financial policies and procedures will be answered, but should you 
have additional questions or concerns regarding the ministry, please feel free to contact our Director of 
Donor Relations and Development, Alan V. Pearson, at 949-600-6037, or 
Alan.Pearson@BlueLetterBible.org.

Blue Letter Bible is a nonprofit corporation, recognized by the state of California as a religious, charitable 
organization; further recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a section 501(c)(3) public charity. 
Our EIN is 47-2951572. All donations to the ministry are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. 
The ministry was organized as an independent non-profit organization on November 1, 2016.

As a recognized 501(c)(3) charitable organization, Blue Letter Bible is bound by the rules and regulatory 
requirements as set forth by the law. Primary oversight of our organization has been entrusted to our 
Board of Directors, which consists of 9 members; 6 of which are independent, non-related persons. The 
Board of Directors is charged with making all decisions regarding major purchases and expenditures, 
salaries of officers, and ministerial direction. The board, with its independent make up majority, helps 
maintain a necessary measure of accountability. Day-to-day operational decisions are handled by the 
President/CEO, Jim Milligan and the COO, Andy Guastaferro.

Our desire is to be as financially transparent as possible. To that end, our federal 990 tax filings are 
available for public inspection upon request. We are actively pursuing membership with the Evangelical 
Council for Financial Accountability (ECFA), and our annual financial statement audits are done by an 
outside accounting firm. 

The support we receive is used to provide powerful tools for an in-depth study of God’s Word through 
our free online reference library, with study tools that are grounded in the historical, conservative 
Christian faith. The leaders of the ministry continually seek the Lord when considering new ways to fulfill 
the mission entrusted to us. As the Lord direct and provides, we follow. 

As indicated above, if you have any other questions about the ministry and its financial policies and 
procedures, please feel free to contact our Director of Donor Relations and Development, 
Alan V. Pearson, at 949-600-6037, or Alan.Pearson@BlueLetterBible.org.

Your word magnified according to all Your name.
Psalm 138:2
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